From:

< @ceps.eu>

Sent:

Donnerstag, 21. März 2019 10:51

To:

CAB OETTINGER CONTACT

Cc:

CAB-OETTINGER);

Subject:

(CAB-OETTINGER); SCHULTE Markus (CAB-OETTINGER)
Thank you for speaking at the CEPS Ideas Lab, 21-22 February

2019, Brussels

Attachments:

What Comes After the Last Chance Commission_0.pdf;

_Thank you letter to Commissioner Gunther Oettinger_CEPS

Ideas Lab 2019.pdf

Dear Commissioner Oettinger,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your valuable contribution to the prime talk "Post Brexit EU Budget: Will it meet the challenges of the 21st century?" during the CEPS Ideas Lab 2019, held on 21-22 February in Brussels. Thanks to you and 1,200 participants, the discussions were intense, well informed and deeply-engaging. My team and I are most grateful for the time and effort you took to share your expertise and insights with our audience. The photo gallery can be found here.

Please find attached the letter expressing our gratitude.

Also, please find attached our latest cross-unit publication "What Comes After the Last Chance Commission? Policy Priorities for 2019-2024" attached.

Best regards,

CEPS

gsm

www.ceps.eu